CITY OF PORT LAVACA

PORT COMMISSION MEETING: February 20, 2024

DATE: 02.17.2024

TO: PORT COMMISSION

CC: JIM RUDELLAT, HARBOR MASTER

FROM: JODY WEAVER, INTERIM CITY MANAGER \

SUBJECT: TPWL Boating Access Grant — Breakwater Renovations TX F-321-B-1

On January 26 we did receive a Letter of Permission to Extension the US Army Corps of Engineers Permit to construct
these breakwater repairs to December 31, 2029.

Matt and | have reached out several times to TPWL by phone and email to get a status on the USFW review, but
have had no return communications. | copied the Port Commission members on an email | sent the past Saturday
in which | copied Michael Cloud’s office to see if they can help track down the status of this Federal review of the
project plans.



